
3-18-20 
From the Pastor’s Desk 
 
 
Hello Brothers and Sisters! 
 
 
We truly are in unprecedented times. Yet I believe, along with this virus that is 
spreading across our world, the Holy Spirit is moving too. Could this be a time of great 
deepening for each one us? Is this a defining moment for the NLF family?  
 

May our soul no longer starve on the crumbs of yesterday, but instead be 
overflowing with the bread of Christ offered each and every day! 

 
This coming Sunday we will once again offer a live simulcast from our NLF Facebook 
page. It was a treasure to worship together last week. We would encourage all of you to 
set aside this time and invite others to this as well. I personally received notes of 
encouragement from Christians all over the country. What a blessing! 
 

NLF leaders have taken a number of steps to improve this experience. 
 
Due to the expressed guidelines for social distancing and quarantining, the NLF 
facilities are again closed through Saturday, March 28. We will do our best to keep you 
informed of all of the moving pieces.  

- www.nlf-online.church 
- NLF Facebook 
- Office: 260-593-0400 (This will give you call forwarding options to the NLF 

staff).  
- Email: “Life:Talk” 

 
Let me encourage you to continue to do your part in the collective work of defeating this 
virus. Remember the agenda is to slow the spread of Covid-19. Many of us will not need 
help once infected. But as someone who lost his grandmother this week (due to a heart 
condition), we all need to protect those that are more vulnerable.  
 
One more thing: During this Sunday’s simulcast, we will be offering a few more 
interactive experiences. We will also be sharing multiple ways in which you can become 
part of the new NLF Love Team and/or receive help if needed. Be ready! Let’s 
transform this obstacle into an opportunity.  
 
Quarantining with Jesus together! 
 
 
Pastor Drew 


